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Dear Students and Families,

We need your help! All year long, the staff at JGW has been working hard to help students learn
and grow. On Tuesday, May 2" please help us in showing the love for ALL school staff by
participating in one or more of the activities listed below.

e Students, e-mail your teachers and share a favorite memory from this school year.
e Parents, send e-mails to staff showing appreciation.

e Draw a picture of your favorite staff member at JGW.

e Share a pic of you and your teacher(s).

e Create a video thanking your teacher(s).

e (reate a card to give to a teacher or staff member.

e Tell a teacher or staff member in person how much you appreciate them.

e Show your Poet Pride: Write a poem or rhyme that only takes a little time!

e Get creative!! Come up with your own unique way of showing your appreciation.

We hope you’ll help us show appreciation for the amazing staff at JGW!



